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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO:   Mayor and Council Members 
 
CC:  Spencer Cronk, City Manager 

Robert Goode, Assistant City Manager 
 

FROM:  Robert Spillar, P.E., Director   
Austin Transportation Department 

    
DATE:   November 16, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Future Council Action Related to Resolution No. 20180614-063, 

Downtown Construction Worker Parking  
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide an update to you on City Council Resolution 
No. 20180614-063 (CIUR 2041) related to management of downtown parking for construction 
activities. We previously communicated by memo our goal of returning to Council with an 
update by this month, however, we continue to work with the Law Department and 
construction industry representatives to further refine our recommendations. We now 
anticipate bringing forward two separate ordinance revisions to the Mobility Committee and to 
Council in early 2019 that will modify Chapters 14-11 and 12-5, to comply with Resolution No. 
20180614-063.   
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jason Redfern, Parking Enterprise 
Manager at Jason.redfern@austintexas.gov or by phone at (512) 974-7020. 
 
 


